
OSHA
701-250-4521
ND Dept. of Health
701-328-2372
ND Dept. of Labor and Human Rights
701-328-2660

Don’t feel safe at work because of
COVID-19 after the North Dakota
Smart Restart?
Here’s what you can do.
1. Don't quit. 
2. Document everything. 
3. Call OSHA and file a signed complaint.
4. Call the North Dakota Dept. of Health and file a complaint.
5. Call the North Dakota Dept. of Labor and Human Rights
     and file a complaint. 

Every worker deserves to be protected from COVID-19.
Learn about what you need to keep yourself safe at work,
then tell us how your workplace rates: aclund.org/safe-job.
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